
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 3, 2022 
 
Parents/Guardians, 
 
Beecher School District will host a Sports Physical night on Wednesday July 27, 2022 from 5pm to 7pm at the 
Junior High School in the Nurse's office. These physicals are for athletes going into grades seven, eight, ten, 
eleven and twelve. Students entering sixth and ninth grade need a full physical from their physician to register 
for school, which will cover athletics as well. Space is limited, so if you are interested, please sign up for one of 
the available time slots using the link below as soon as possible. Once you are seen, the physical will only take 
about ten minutes. Please make sure you arrive by your scheduled time and bring your physical form already 
filled in and signed. These physicals cost $15, please bring either a check payable to Riverside Medical Group 
or cash. No other payment options are available. If you have any questions or need assistance making an 
appointment, please contact Brandon DuBois at brandondubois@beecher200u.org or 708-946-2266 ext. 1314. 
 
 
Please use this link to book a physical appointment:   
https://doodle.com/meeting/participate/id/dBBl6Zkd 
 
 
Here is a link to access the physical form: 
https://content.myconnectsuite.com/api/documents/35646d9def9a4e99af92a14fe0954c22 
 
Go Bobcats/Ladycats! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandon DuBois 
Athletic Director 
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